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Hello.. I am desperately worried about the environmental impact of this tunnel. We live right on 
the edge of flat rock, where you’re planning to house a huge construction site. We are a few 100 
meters away. We have very young babies and VERY concerned about the well documented 
health implications / air contamination of tunnelling dust. We are also distraught at the idea of 
more green space being destroyed to create a tunnel link that saves less than 15min off of 
commutes, does not benefit our community at all, and puts more cars on the road.  
 
Please please please reconsider. Please. Our family, and 1000s more will be impacted with no 
benefits. Please. 


